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Comments: Fees for use

 

Good morning,

     I would like to say that I agree that the time has come to initiate fees-for-use in Oregon's most frequently-used

wilderness areas.  I support that move. 

 

     My concern relates to low-income individuals and families.  Might it be possible to include a provision for a

reduced fee, or no fee at all, for a small percentage daily, of people who qualify?  Perhaps there is a format

already established for coming up with qualifying criteria, or proof of need.  I'm sure that would be the

&amp;quot;tricky&amp;quot; part of my concern, but important to address nevertheless.  Attention to this matter

would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks so much,

Sue Archbald

347 Rustic Place

Eugene, Oregon 97401

 

 


